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What's better than 101 Dalmations? Well...

1003 Tamaskan Dogs!

Tamaskan van de Veluwe, "Super Heroes" Litter

That's right! We have officially registered ONE THOUSAND Tamaskan Dogs
under this registry! (The official count is actually 1003 -- even better!) So to kick
off this month's newsletter, as well as the official TDR breeders' monthly(-ish)
newsletter, let's look at some more puppy pictures...
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Booma Tamaskan (4th photo/bottom right)

In all seriousness, thank you all so much for all of your work and efforts.

The 1000th puppy registered was in the "Super Heroes" litter from Tamaskan
van de Veluwe. The TDR was planning on offering free registrations for the litter
that contained the 1000th puppy, so Lianne, we will reach out to you shortly.
Congratulations!

Tamaskan of the Month

The Tamaskan Dog of the Month is, of
course, Mr. 1000 himself! Introducing
Captain American van de Veluwe,
a.k.a. "Freud." 

Freud now resides in the United States.
He hopes to be a future studmuffin, so
he is working very hard at melting
hearts. Pretty good already, isn't he?

We look forward to watching you grow,
Freud!



TDR Board Restructuring
The TDR Board members are shuffling around a little bit. Most of you have
already heard about Teresa Cutler's departure, and Joann
Zimmerman stepping in as President, in her place. 

Next, Tracy Graziano has stepped down as TDR Registrar. Tracy will refocus
her efforts on the Committee of Breeders, instead of having responsibilities
within both entities. 

Jo Woodall has joined the Board as Registrar. Jo will specifically handle
registrations for all countries but Europe. Over the pond, Bernadette Greminger
will handle European registrations. Hopefully, this will ease our backlog, and get
your papers to you more quickly.

Mark Firley has rejoined, in a legal advisory position. 

All of the changes in the Board were amicable, and due to busy personal lives.
As a result, the positions of Chair and Treasurer are open. Secretary is also
available to anyone who is interested. If you would like to join the Board, or
know of anyone who is interested, please send them an email.

Thank you, Teresa and Tracy for all of your hard work! And also a great big "Thank
you!" to Jo, Bernadette, and Mark for offering their time and skills for the breed!

The Committee of Breeders and the Board of
Directors

As you know, the Board (of Directors) and the Committee of Breeders are
currently trying to resolve some differences. A formal statement will be made as
soon as everything is finalized. We appreciate your patience. 

(No, the website is not correct or up to date at this point. It will not be updated
again until both parties have reached their final decisions.)

In the meantime, if you need to reach the CoB, please send them an email.

Litters, Approved Breeding Dogs, and More

Going forward, this newsletter will provide comprehensive lists of new litters,
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approved breeding dogs, and many more things. Please forgive us as we're still
getting our feet under us -- we just really wanted to tell you about the 1003
Registered Tamaskans!

If there's anything you would like to make sure is included in the next
newsletter, please send us an email. Remember, we are always looking for
your dogs' stories, accomplishments, or anything else! Thank you!

And please stay tuned!
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